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Dear parent/carer of  
 
To help with their topic on the Ancient Greeks, we have booked a Ancient Greek 
workshop for Year 3 on Wednesday 21st June 2023. 
 
They will spend the day learning about how the Ancient Greeks lived and will 
take part in lots of fun activities throughout the day. 
 
To help with the cost of this workshop, we are asking for a contribution of £5.00.   
Payment should be made via the Parentmail app by Monday 19th June. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
S Hall 
Executive Head Teacher 
 
 


